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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Friday, December 09, 201112:02 PM 
To: bob5orley2000@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE; Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Sorley, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file m this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remamder ofthe record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number II-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 
r r 
o 

From: bobsorley2000(g)vahoo.com [maitto:bobsorlev20Q0(5iyahoo.com] C I , J 
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 20H 11:07 AM O " 
To: Roberto, Cheryl p. . ^ 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy _^ 

• P 

December 6, 2011 rsa 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utihties, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
fmding a better deal elsewhere, AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because ofthe impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers ofthe state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. tTila I s to ce r t i fy that the ttaag^a mppt-mzxing are as 

aoaurate and oonxplete reproduction of a caae f i l e 
document dall^vered in the regular oourse o t J^uslneaj ^ 
t ^ t o i U « > , . S ¥ - ^ : Date Pr«»BBed M J ^ I ^ 

mailto:bob5orley2000@yahoo.com
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx


Sincerely, 

Robert Sorley 
5094 Ivywild Ave 
Hilliard, OH 43026-9195 


